Edmonton
City Council

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE
Shared Parking Impact to High Demand Parking Area
Recommendation of the Committee

1. That Administration include in the upcoming zoning bylaw amendments changes to reduce
the number of parking spaces a homeowner can share or rent on their property from
three to two.

Due Date: June 2021, City Council Public Hearing

2. That Administration provide a report in one year's time with an update on the impact of
shared parking on affected high use areas, including information on enforcement.
Due Date: September 2022

History

At the March 23, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the March 23, 2021, Urban Form and
Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8390 was considered and the Committee heard
from E. Solez, Windsor Park Community League.

Attachment
March 23, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8390
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